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Americans for Financial Reform Hail Passage of “Say on Pay” Legislation
Bill Will Finally Put a Restraint on Out of Control Executive Compensation 
Washington D.C. –  In the wake of the New York Attorney General report that top banks that got billions in taxpayer bailout money doled out bonuses that exceeded their net profits or while losing money as well as the news of Citigroup paying $100 million to Citi trader Andrew Hall while taking bailout funds, Americans for Financial Reform applauded the House of Representatives for passing the “say on pay” legislation today.  
Heather Booth, Director, Americans for Financial Reform: “Today the House of Representatives took an important step in curbing these outrageous practices.  By giving shareholders a vote on executive compensation packages, members of Congress have sent a message to Wall Street that it’s no longer business as usual and someone will be holding you accountable for your actions. Top executives at big banks will not be able to gamble with our money and walk away winners, while shareholders are left holding the bag. Those who opposed this legislation are simply telling big banks and financial institutions that it’s acceptable to engage in overly risky behavior without consequences.

 
“We applaud the House of Representatives for taking this first action toward making our financial system more accountable and transparent, and we urge them to continue on this path of reforming our financial system and cleaning up abuses on Wall Street. We implore the Senate to take swift action on this legislation.”
Americans for Financial Reform is a national coalition of nearly 200 state and local organizations ranging from financial experts to consumer advocates working to reform the financial system and rebuild our economy.
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